8 Clorane Gardens. London NW3 7PR

Ms Tessa Craig

Planning Officer

London Borough of Camden
Camden Reception

5 Pancras Square

N1C 4AG

25.10.2106

Application Ref: 2015/6734/P Re: 10 Clorane Gardens

Dear Ms Craig,
We refer to your letter of 28.09.2016.

We do not support the additional size of the plans submitted with the revised drawings on
the 902016 which ic an increase in the footprint of the proposed basement.

We believe concerns raised in our previous correspondence 17.02.2016 have not been
properly addressed by Campbell Reith in their Basement Impact Assessment report in July
2016.

We ask that prior to any decision being made that this be re-considered and a response sent
to us.

Yours sincerely,

Philip and Jane Ross



